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School Discos Wednesday 27th June 
As you know, we are holding our school discos on Wednesday. 

Please remember that Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 must bring their change of clothes with them 

on Wednesday morning please. The children must be picked up promptly at the end of the disco 

at 4.30pm. Infants are not allowed to remain with brother and sisters at the junior disco. 

 

The Key Stage 2 Disco is from 4.45pm-6.00pm. The children (yrs 3,4,5 & 6) must go home as 

usual at 3.15pm and not return to the school site until 4.40pm at the earliest. We do not 

want unsupervised children in the playground before this time. The children will be given their 

ticket on Wednesday afternoon and must bring this with them for entry to the disco. 

Please note: NO MOBILE PHONES or photos are allowed in the disco. If children arrive with a 

phone this will be taken from them for safekeeping until after the disco. Junior children must be 

collected promptly at 6pm or given permission to walk home alone. 

 

The £3 ticket price includes a packet of crisps and a drink. Children may bring extra money for 

other snacks, glow sticks or Halal/Vegetarian hot dogs if you wish. 

 

Hot Weather 
As you are aware we are experiencing a period of very hot weather. Please remember to apply 

sunscreen to exposed skin before your child comes to school and ensure they have a sun hat. As 

always they may bring a named bottle of water to school, although drinking water is, of course, 

available in the classrooms and playground. 

 

Sports Day – Wednesday 4th July 
This will take place as usual on Durants Park Field which is accessed from The Ride. 

              Morning: Foundation Stage (Nursery & Reception) & Key Stage 2 (Y3-Y6)  

        Afternoon: Key Stage 1 (Y1&2) 

Parents are welcome to come along. We will arrive at the field at approximately 9.45am in the 

morning and 1.45pm in the afternoon.  

Children should come to school on that day in their PE kits. They will be asked to wear their team 

colours and they will be told which colour this is by their class teacher. 

 

Nursery ‘Open Morning/Afternoon’ 
We still have a few spaces in our nursery for next school year starting in September. If you have 

or know of a child who will be 3 years old by 31st August 2018, we are encouraging parents to 

come along to one of our open sessions on either Wednesday 27th June 9.00am - 11am or 

Tuesday 3rd July between 1pm and 3pm. Please note these sessions are not intended for 

children who have already been offered a space as we will be holding specific open days for them. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

David Bryant   

Headteacher 

 

 


